

Northern Lights Emmaus and Chrysalis Community News



As they talked and discussed these things with each other, Jesus himself came up and walked along with them;

Luke 24:15

Hallelujah! Face to Face Gatherings are Back!

Our community did an excellent job at holding gatherings online during the shutdown. However, the community has returned to in person gatherings. The July gathering was at Monroe UMC with 14 people in attendance and the August gathering was at Christ, the Prince of Peace. To promote safety, food was served cafeteria style by masked and gloved volunteers. Masks and social distancing was practiced by all. Virtual attendance was still available.

If your church would like to host a gathering, please contact a board member or send an email to info@northernlightsemmaus.org.

Fall Walks Canceled

The Emmaus Board, in conjunction with both 2019 Spring Walk Lay Directors, carefully examined the possibility of the fall walk. They decided that the current social distance guidelines are not conducive to an effective Walk to Emmaus experience. The next walks are therefore planned for spring 2021 on April 15-18 and April 22-25 at Camp Campbell Gard. Please keep your heart open to sponsoring a pilgrim if God is asking you to. Also, prayerfully consider how God may want you to serve. Willing servant forms can be found at:







Chrysalis Flights

Praise God for the miraculous flights last winter! One more Chrysalis Butterfly (Tyler Johnson) was baptized on Thursday, June 11 at Ross UMC.

The Chrysalis Winter Flights will be delayed until May or June. Both Flights (young men and women) will be on the same weekend in separate areas of the same school building. They will come together for certain talks and events.

Your NLE Board and Their Roles

Northern Lights Emmaus Board	Assignment
Community Lay Director	Dave Wilson
Community Spiritual Director	
Asst. Comm. Spiritual Director	Chris Trumbull
Chrysalis Spiritual Director	Penny Stacey
Secretary/Communications/Music	Greg Conrad
Treasurer	Sherry Okromansah
Agape	Denise Obermeyer
Kitchen	Open
Information Management	Greg Conrad
Good Shepherd/Outreach	Bonnie Cartaya
Logistics	Dave Wilson
Gatherings	NLE Board
Registrar	Carl Barrows
Team Selection/Sponsorship	Open
Chrysalis Relations	Mike Wages

You can contact your board at:

https://northernlightsemmaus.org/index.php/contact/ info@northernlightsemmaus.org https://northernlightsemmaus.org/index.php/board-members/



Do we have your current contact information? Many of our community have moved, changed phone numbers or switched email addresses since their Walk. Please send any updated information to our board.